
 

Easter Flowers 

 

The lovely lilies and spring bulbs that decorate our 
sanctuary each Easter are generously provided by members 
and friends of Pilgrim Church. These flowers are given in 

honor or memory of loved ones, or as an expression of Easter joy. If you would like to participate please 
complete the form below and send it along with payment for the total amount to the church office 

by Sunday,  April 13th. 
You may have your plants distributed to those in need or pick them up after the 10am Easter service. 

Checks should be made out and sent to Pilgrim Church, with “Easter Flowers” in the memo,  
and dropped off at the church office or mailed to: 

Pilgrim Church 
PO Box 322 

Sherborn, MA 01770 

You may also pay online at PilgrimSherborn.org/donate and send the information separately by email to 
admin@pilgrimsherborn.org, or call the church office to speak to someone there and leave a message. 

Questions? Please contact: admin@pilgrimsherborn.org or call the office at 508-655-1667. 

 

I wish to Provide Number of Each  Cost of Each  Total  Cost 
I Would like them 
given to someone  

I will Pick them 
Up  

Lily Plants 
 $20 $   

Spring Bulb plants 
 $15 $   

$ 

I would like the bulletin message to read:  

________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________ 

 

Name: ______________________________________________  
 (print as you wish to appear in the Easter bulletin) 


